
Faculty Meeting 

November 6, 2022 

DSL 499 – 2:30 P.M. 

Present: Peter Beerli, Nick Dexter, Gordon Erlebacher, Chen Huang, Alan 
Lemmon, Anke Meyer-Baese, Bryan Quaife, Sachin Shanbhag, Kevin Speer, 
Xiaoqiang Wang 
 

1. Minutes from the October meeting were approved 
2. Gordon spoke about the proposed Combined Bachelor’s/Master’s Pathway 

Program. The undergraduate student must have completed at least 12 
credits of mathematics or statistics with a GPA of 3.2 in these subjects, an 
overall GPA of 3.0, and completed 90 credits of coursework. Students 
working toward the combined pathway will complete ISC 5305, ISC 5315, 
and two elective courses from ISC 5307 (Visualization), ISC 5318 (HPC) and 
ISC 5228 (Monte Carlo Methods). 
 
The faculty voted and accepted the proposal (10 yes, 0 no). 

3. The chairs of the executive/grad/undergrad committees said there were no 
new updates. Nick Dexter (Research committee) reported that they work 
now on booking speakers for the Spring 2023 semester. 

4. The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 


